
               “It’s Spring again, and birds 

on the wing again, start to sing 

again…”,begins an old standard, and 

so it is here in Paradise.  Spring has 

arrived and so have those of you who 

Winter south. Some of us have been 

here all along...keeping watch. 

               There is so much to do it 

seems—cut the grass, clean up the 

debris Winter has left for us, and see 

friends you haven’t seen in months.  

With all of that, somehow we have go 

get organized to produce all the activi-

ties and events that are enjoyed so 

much. 

               On top of this, our Annual 

Meeting and elections come along at 

May’s end, a scant 30 days away.  This 

year not only are Board members to be 

elected, but we have big decisions to 

make about the repair of our roads.  

This Summer season should also see 

the end of the county imposed morato-

rium on building.  Note please, the 

operative word here is “should”.  Per-

haps we will again hear those saws 

and hammers after a very long hiatus.  

We hope so! 

               And so from that old standard 

once again, “...an old melody,” perhaps 

fits much of what we confront with the 

beginning of this season, but it seems 

that we may well write a new verse or 

two in 2005 that will have a long-

lasting effect on us all. 

               Welcome Back.  Get in-

formed.  Participate.  Enjoy a great 

season in Paradise Valley. 

**ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING—10:00 AM—

PAVILION MAY 28, 2005 

Welcome Back! 

� Lanell Coons, Lot #264, as new Ac-

tivities Chairman 

� Lynn Ewert, Lot #123, as the new 

Activities Treasurer 

� Donna Winburn, Lot #266, as the 

new Pipeline Publisher 

               If you have any news items 

such as travel, recipes, visitors, illness,

etc. for the newsletter, please contact 

Lanell, Lot #264, or Donna, Lot #266 by 

the 25th of each month. 

Special Activities  

• May 7 at 5:00 pm Pot  Luck 

Supper.  Plates, napkins, 

silverware, and drinks will 

be furnished.  Bingo will 

follow at 6:30. 

• May 19 at 2 :00 pm Activity 

Meeting (All owners wel-

come and urged to come & 

participate.) 

• May 21 at 8:00 to 9:30 am 

Pavilion Breakfast:  eggs, 

bacon, sausage grits, toast, 

coffee, OJ, milk.  Donation:  

$3.50. 

Weekly Events 

Monday       

Men’s Poker 7-10 PM 

Women’s Bingo—American 
Legion—6:00 PM 

Tuesday             

Walk—9:00 AM 

Crafts—10:00 AM 

Dice — 7:00 PM 

Thursday 

Bowling—10:00 AM—Yonah 
Bowl followed by lunch 

Friday 

Walk—9:00 AM 

Card Bingo—7:00 PM 

Saturday 

8:30 AM Breakfast at Ma 
Gooch’s .  See dates on bulletin 
board. 

Sunday 

Poker Night 7:00 PM 
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              A big “thank you” to outgoing 
Barbara Tidwell who headed Activities 

and Billie Pearch who served as treas-

urer.  Your efforts and hard work are 

greatly appreciated by all of us. 

 

               Special “thanks” to all the la-

dies that started early and prepared and 

served such a great Saturday AM break-

fast.  Owners, pat yourselves on the 

back, too.  I’m told it was a record turn 

out.  You kept ‘em busy! 

 

               Thanks to Donna Winburn and 

John Coons for the “flyers” advertising 

what’s going on around here.  Your ex-

pertise is appreciated. 

 

               Another thanks to Donna who 

has agreed and is producing this news-

letter. 

               A special heartfelt thanks to 

Bob Quackenbush for his many years of 

dedication for providing the PVC news-

letter. 

 

               When you see these folks, let 

them know their efforts for our camp-

ground are appreciated!!! 
 

Thanks To All 

Paradise Valley Campground 

Welcome Aboard! 



minutes or until toothpick in-

serted in center comes out clean.  

(In my convection oven, it took 

approximately 60 minutes.)  Cool 

in pan for 20 minutes.  Invert 

onto rack to cool completely. 

 

Frosting:            

1 pkg. (8 oz.) crm. Cheese 

¼ Cup sour cream 

3 Tbsp. Butter 

2 Tbsp. Kahlua 

1 ½ Cups XXXX sugar 

3344, Lot #264 , to notify us of 

illnesses or death in PVC.   

              

               We sadly report the 

deaths of John Patterson, Lot 

#138 and Robert Owen, Lot #177.  

Our condolences go out to their 

families. 

              

             We wish Florence Tan-

cak, Lot #86 (Linda White’s 

Mom) ,  Stevan Shaffer, Lot # 12, 

Charles Plesner, Lot #92, Kathy 

Gibson, Lot #18, Gloria Coleman, 

Lot #56, Sid Brangham, Lot #62, 

Fran Force, Lot #126, and  Bar-

bara Quackenbush our hopes for 

a speedy recovery.  Our prayers 

are with all of you.   

              

             Please contact Annette 

Boettger, 706-219-4348, Lot 

#105, or Lanell Coons, 706-219-

Cocoa for garnish 

 

In large bowl, beat cream cheese, 

sour cream, butter and Kahlua 

until light and creamy.  On low 

speed, gradually beat in XXXX 

sugar—about 1 to 2 minutes.  

Place in refrigerator to cool while 

cake cools.  Spread top and sides 

with frosting.  Refrigerate until 

ready to serve.  Dust top with co-

coa powder before serving. 

Donna Winburn 

Tiramisu Cake 

Cake:     

1 box French vanilla cake mix   

1 pint coffee ice cream, melted   

3 eggs    

                           

Heat oven to 350 degrees.  Coat 

standard bundt cake pan with 

cooking spray and dust with 

flour; shake out excess.  With 

electric mixer beat cake mix, 

melted ice cream and eggs until 

smooth.  Bake at 350 for 35 to 40 

Reminders 
 

☺ Activities Meeting is the 3rd 

Thursday of the month at 

2:00 PM at the Pavilion.  The 

meeting is open to everyone—

even men.  We want and need 

your ideas and participation.  

Get on board. 

 

☺ Barbara Tidwell, who heads 

our Saturday Pavilion Break-

fasts, now posts a “Help 

Wanted” sign-up sheet in the 

Pavilion.  She suggests that 

you sign up quickly to get the 

“best jobs”. 

 

☺ Make your own greeting 

cards.  Come to a “Stamping 

Up Workshop” by Brenda Davis 

hosted by Gloria House and learn 

how to make your own greeting 

cards.  This is a great “at home” 

hobby.  Refreshments will be 

served.  A $10.00 charge includes 

12 cards.  Join in, May 21 at 

2:00 PM at the Pavilion.  Mark 

your calendar!  We need at least 

six for this event. 

 

Please Help Out! 
 

               Work days 

are May 6 and 20 at 

8:00 AM.  Lunch is 

provided.  We would 

love to see a huge 

turn out of  enthusi-

astic owners to spiff-up our beau-

tiful mountain home.  We need 

trimming, cutting, planting, 

scrubbing, etc.  Bring gloves, 

rakes, and tools.   

             A yummy lunch is prom-

ised,; and if you can’t help with 

the outside work, see Barbara 

Tidwell or Elizabeth Carter for 

kitchen duty.   

             The new “circle garden” 

at the entrance, a part of the 

planned work, will be funded by 

the Activities Committee.  An 

earlier donation from an owner 

requested a flag pole be placed at 

the center of this garden.  Light-

ing will be included.  Additional 

donations for this project would 

be appreciated.   

Sympathy 

Recipe 
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